
AUSTIN PACKER CROSS COUNTRY

Dear Parents, Alumni and Friends

Packer Cross Country tries to do many things to have a successful team.  Many of these things 
can not be covered by the school’s budget.  These things include Alumni meet dinner, Runner of 
the Week T-shirts, Friday morning breakfast, Fall camp supplies, Duluth expenses and many other 
little things throughout the season.

In the past several years we have avoided any kind of specific fundraiser and have relied on the 
generosity of parents, alumni and friends in giving small monetary donations.  We feel that most 
parents would rather give a small amount of money , rather then sell things to neighbors/family 
or spend hours of time on a particular fundraiser.  We would like to do that again this season.  
This is a voluntary donation and is by no means a requirement or an expectation to be on our 
team. 

If during the season you find it possible to donate to the cross-county team, simply complete 
the form below, put it and your donation into an envelope and hand it to one of the coaches or 
mail it to.

Tony Einertson
301 3rd St NW
Austin High School
Austin MN 55912

Thanks for your generosity,
Austin Packer Cross Country Coaches

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

AUSTIN CROSS COUNTRY DONATION

NAME  ________________________________________

AMOUNT ________________


